
COMMISSIONERS I MINUTES
KTTTITAS COt NTY, I{ASHINGTON

COMMISSIONER' S CONE'ERENCE ROOM

SPECIAI, MEETING

THURSDAY 3:00 P.M lfAY 30, 2OL9

Board members present: Chairman Cory Wright; Vice-Chairman Brett
Wachsmith and Commissioner Laura Osiadacz.

Others:
Resource

Jufie Kjorsvik, Clerk of the Board,' Lisa Young,'Human
Director and Tim Egan, Maintenance Director (at 3231 p m

SPECIAJ, MEETING EXECUTIVE SESSION COMMISSIONERS

At 3:01 p.m. Chaj-rman Vüright opened a Special Meeting and announced
the Board would recess into an Executive Session for 30 minutes to
evaluate the qualifications of an applicant for public employment or
to review the performance of a public employee. However, subject to
RCW 42.30.I40 (4), discussion by a governing body of salaries,
\^/ages, and other conditions of employment to be generally applied
within the agency shall- occur in a meeting open to the pubJ-ic, and
when a governing body elects to take final action hiring, setting
the salary of an individual employee or class of employees, or
discharging or disciplining an employ€€, that action shal-1 be taken
in a meeting open to the public. Possibl-e action was anticipated.

At 3:31 p.m. the Board reconvened out of Executive Session. No
action taken.

At 3:31 p.m. Chairman Wright announced the Board would recess back
into Executive Session for 5 minutes to evaluate the qualifications
of an applicant for public employment or to review the performance
of a public empJ-oyee. However, sub¡ ect to RCW 42.30. 1-40 (4 ) ,
discussion by a governing body of salaries/ hraqes, and other
conditions of employment to be generally applied within the agency
shafl- occur in a meeting open to the public, and when a governing
body elects to take final action hiring, setting the salary of an
individual employee or cl-ass of employees, or discharging or
discipJ-ining an employee, that action shall be taken in a meeting
open to the public. Possible action was anticipated.

At 3:36 p.m. the Board reconvened out of Executive Session. No
action taken.

At 3:37 p.m. Tim Egan, Mai-ntenance Director was invited into the
Executive Session and Chairman Wright announced the Board would
recess back into Executive Session for 20 minutes to evaluate the
qualifications of an applicant for public employment or to review
the performance of a public employee. However, subject to RCW
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42.30.140 (4), discussion by a governing body of salaries, h/ages,
and other conditions of employment to be generally applied within
the agency shal-l occur in a meeting open to the public, and when a
governing body el-ects to take final action hiring, setting the
salary of an individual employee or class of empÌoyees, or
discharging or disciplining an employee, that action shal-l be taken
in a meeting open to the public. No action was anticipated.

At 3:57 p.m. the Board reconvened out of Executive Session. There
r^/as no action taken.

At 3:57 p.m. Chairman Wright announced the Board woufd recess back
into Executive Session for 5 minutes to evaluate the qualifications
of an applicant for public employment or to review the performance
of a public employee. However, subj ect to RCVü 42 .30 . l-4 0 (4) ,
discussion by a governing body of sal-aries, wages, and other
condj-tions of employment to be generally applied within the agency
shal-l occur in a meeting open to the public, and when a governing
body el-ects to take final action hiring, setting the salary of an
individual employee or cl-ass of employees, or discharging or
disciplining an employee, that action shall be taken in a meeting
open to the public. No action was anticipated.

At 4:02 p.m. the Board
Direction v/as given to

reconvened out of Executive Session.
Staff.

Meeting adjourned at 4204 p.m
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